
MILITARY SEXUAL ASSAULT:

IS IT TIME TO REPEAL THE

FERES DOCTRINE?
SPONSORED BY THE CENTER FOR LAW AND MILITARY POLICY 

T h e  C e n t e r  f o r  L a w  a n d  M i l i t a r y  P o l i c y  i s  a  t h i n k  t a n k  d e d i c a t e d  t o  s t r e n g t h e n i n g  t h e  l e g a l  

p r o t e c t i o n s  o f  t h o s e  w h o  s e r v e  t h e  n a t i o n  i n  u n i f o r m .     

Under the Feres doctrine, military personnel are 

banned from filing suits for harm incurred while on 

duty. Remarkably, the ban includes sexual assault, 

the rationale being that such conduct is "incident to 

military service." Does this policy reflect the values 

of the nation? Why do those who protect our 

collective freedoms have fewer rights than those 

they protect?  
 

The symposium will bring together the major 

thought leaders and scholars on both the Feres 

doctrine and military sexual trauma. Join us for a 

thoughtful analysis of the policy that governs the 

country's men and women in uniform.   
 

Date 

October 12, 2018 

 

Time 

9:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

 

Location 

Room 237 A/B 

Fowler School of Law 

Chapman University 

Orange, CA 

 

Attendance is free 

Food will be provided

ABOUT DETAILS


